
Friday, April 22nd 

******************************************************** 
 
FOOTBALL 
Football practice for tonight is cancelled.   
 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The final Chess Club meeting of the year will take place next Wednesday, April 27th, in 
room 607 from 8:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
 
 
PROJECT LIT 
The next Project Lit meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 4th.  Please be 
finished with your final book and be ready to turn it in.  Happy reading! 
 
 
LAKE CENTRAL CROSS COUNTRY 
Any 8th grade girl interested in running cross country at Lake Central next year, please 
pick up an information sheet on the counter in the main office.   Summer running 
schedules will be posted there!   
 
LC WINTERGUARD/COLORGUARD 
Are you a current 7th or 8th grader? Want to be part of something great? Are you 
interested in having fun, dancing, spinning equipment, and making new friends? If so, 
Colorguard might be for you! Come join us for our "try-it" night next Wednesday, April 
27th and Wednesday, May 4th, in the high school band room! No experience is 
necessary!  Please email guard@lcscmail.com if you are interested, or see one of 
the flyers in the hallway to fill out an interest form! Hope to see you there!" 
 
INDIANA SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION  
The Indiana Sheriffs' Association will again be sponsoring two sessions of the Indiana 
Sheriffs' Association Youth Leadership Camp this summer. This camp is a program 
provided by Indiana Sheriffs for boys and girls who are currently in the 7th or 8th grades 
and are interested in learning more about a possible career in law enforcement.  Please 
see Mrs. Bowman if you are interested and she can provide you with an application. 
 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!! ENJOY THE SUNSHINE!  
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